Treasurer’s Report for November 16, 2014
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of November.
· “Get Your Ghoul On” – Halloween Dance Party – Final Count:

· Kudos to Eddie Diel for a tremendous event!  The final dollar amount raised was $1135.00.  After expenses, the HGMC received a total profit of $992.63!
· GALA Savings:

· I have continued my plan from last year of moving $275.00 each month into our GALA savings account.  The current status of the GALA funds are $7140.61.
· GALA 2012 Outstanding Balances:
· As of November 10, 2014 all GALA 2012 outstanding balances have been paid in full.  This issue is now officially closed!
· Dues:

· As of November 11, 2014 a total of five members have not paid any dues for the current year.  Three are singing members and two are board members.  One of the singers has made arrangements for payment.  A reminder that our bylaws state any member whose dues are not paid after three months are ineligible to perform with the Chorus (this would be as of November 30, 2014).
· New Fundraiser Initiated:
· The Chorus is now signed up to be a part of the “Giving Tuesday” program through Razoo that will occur on Tuesday, December 2, 2014.  This is a national program to help the community remember non-profit organizations during the holidays.  Our program is aptly entitled “Dough for Our Christmas Cookies.”  More information will go out via our website and Facebook page as the date approaches.  Help spread the word!!!  The direct link to our fundraising page is: 
http://giveout.razoo.com/story/Dough-For-Our-Christmas-Cookies
· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on November 11, 2014.
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